
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 22nd September 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 4 outcome Tuesday 3rd October 2023 
 
 We are excited to announce the upcoming culmination of our Vikings and Anglo-Saxons experience, which will take 
place in our hall on Tuesday, 3rd October. On this day, our students will be participating in a thrilling Mastermind-
style quiz alongside their peers from Four Elms Primary and Maypole. 
 
To enhance the immersive learning experience, we kindly request that the children come dressed as either an Anglo-
Saxon or a Viking. For your convenience, we have attached a helpful guide to assist you in creating their costumes. 
 
We also want to capture these special moments, so photographs will be taken during the event. These images will be 
promptly uploaded to our website for your viewing pleasure. If you have already indicated that your child’s photo 
cannot be published we will of course ensure they are not included.  
 
 
Many thanks,  
Mr Kyte and Mr Brown 
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